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To: DeJong Annola
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I am against all of the proposed firearms regulations for the following reasons:
 
SB 347 Would create a confusing mess of regulations and not make schools safer.
 
SB 699 Would deprive honest citizens less safe and most likely the Capitol also.
 
SB 700 Would would require firearms registration to enforce and registration can
(and has always) led to confiscation of previously legally owned firearms.
 
SB 796 Solves a problem that does not exist,would not let a person use a 5 shot
revolver for self defense and generally creates and undue burden on CCW
applicants.
 
Criminals would not pay any attention to any of these laws nor would they have
prevented any of the infamous mass shootings.
I think we have plenty of laws on the books now if we were to enforce them.-Steve
Rapalyea, Chiloquin,OR 97624
Ph:541-783-0800
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